
  
From: Shawna Lewkowitz  
Sent: Thursday, November 05, 2020 8:21 AM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Delegation request 
  
Hello, 
The Urban League of London would like to request delegation status to speak at the November 
17 SPPC meeting regarding Advisory Committees and our concern that other than LACH,  the 
Advisory Committees have not met since the pandemic began and what this means for 
community input and citizen voices into city matters.  
  
Thank you, 
Shawna Lewkowitz 
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